
 
 

Dear All, 

End of Term Updates 

We made it to a busy but successful term. All the students have worked hard and deserve a break. I 
hope you take time to enjoy the time off. Some of our achievements have been the Careers Event, 
visits to Apprenticeship Show and Class Trips which you saw some to he photos in the last 
newsletter. 

Support During Half Term 

Ms Emily Allan (Pastoral Lead/Safeguarding Manager) will be available for support and her work 
number is 07860395058. Please contact her with any queries, questions or concerns. 

Term 4 Dates for your Diary 

Monday 24th February 2025 Inset /Trust Collaboration Day 

Tuesday 25th February 2025 - Friday 11th April 2025 

Concerns/Social Media 

Please encourage your child to be safe during the holidays whilst using their gadgets. 

Food Bank/Free School Meals, 

We are still able to support families with care packages during the school holidays. Please let Emily 

know if you would like some support. 

We would like the opportunity to thank you for working with us and wish you all a good half term. 

Thank you for working with us and look forward to meeting you all soon. 

 
Yours sincerely,   

 
 

 


